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WELCOME

�e NOC Alumni and  
Foundation department want  
to welcome you to our newsletter. 
We will share new information 

quarterly. 

�e goal of this newsletter is 
to nurture relationships with 
alumni, donors, and friends. 
We will keep you updated on 
exciting things happening 
within the Northern family. 

Alumni Spotlight
Get to know NOC Alumna
Kyla Davis

STORY ON PAGE 2

Scholarship 
Presentations
Inside look on the newest updates 

on scholarships.

STORY ON PAGE 11-14

Presidential
Investiture
Diana Morris Watkins’ Northern Oklahoma 

College presidency was made o�cial as the 

15th President for NOC 

STORY ON PAGE 16

Marcus Chapman, Dineo Heilmann, 

and Marshall Reigh have been chosen as 

the Northern Oklahoma College Distin-

guished Alumni Hall of Fame Inductees 

for 2025.

SEE PAGES 3-5

Alumni Events

Catch up on events and new 

things happening at Northern 

as well as what to expect in 

the upcoming months. Go to 

www.noc.edu/alumni.



What makes NOC life-changing?

I started my college career at NOC after graduating high school. My mom, Tammy Davis, has worked at NOC 
for many years and inspired me to pursue my nursing degree through NOC which has led me to where I am 
today. The affordability, accessibility and NOCs desire to provide education for all those in need make the 
school a life-changing place. The staff are very supportive and encouraging and help to make each student’s 
educational experience positive.

What advice would you give new alumni and/or students?

Don’t give up on any goals you have set for yourself, talk to your advisors. There is always a way to accomplish 
your goals. Be studious and always remember what you are working towards, your hard work will pay off. 

DAISY Award Recipient information

I am very honored to have recently received the Daisy award which is given to nurses that are nominated by 

patients or their families for providing excellent care at the bedside.

In a few short sentences tell us about yourself. 

I have been a nurse for 5 and half years with most of that time being in the ICU. I graduated from NOC with my 
nursing degree in 2019 and have been working bedside as a nurse ever since. I would not be where and who 
I am today without the support of my wonderful family and friends. Being a nurse is a very rewarding career 
with multitudes of job opportunities and advancements. I highly encourage those that are interested in a 
medical career to look into nursing, NOC is a great place to kickstart your nursing career!

Alumni Spotlight

Kyla Davis
NOC Stillwater Alumna
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Kyla Davis - Daisy Award
‘

Graduation Year: 2019

Campus: Stillwater 

Degree: Associates in Nursing 

Kyla Davis (center) - Daisy Award 

with Nursing Sta� Members

Kyla Davis (center) - Daisy Award 

Family Members



     

Chapman graduated from Timberlake High School 

in 2000 and then received an associate’s degree from 

Northern Oklahoma College in Enid where he was a 

member of the Jets baseball team for two years. 

  He then moved to Alva and received a Bachelor’s 

Degree in Mathematics. During his �rst year as a 

teacher, he attended classes at Southwestern Oklahoma 

State University and completed a master’s degree in 

Education Administration. He is currently attending 

Liberty University seeking an Ed.D in Administration 

& Supervision: Educational Leadership.  Chapman 

followed in his parent’s footsteps and began a career 

in education. His father, Terry Chapman, was a coach, 

principal, and superintendent at Timberlake, Bu�alo, 

and Cherokee while his mother, Diana Chapman, 

taught various grades and subjects at Timberlake and 

Bu�alo.

  He began his career as a secondary math teacher at 

Ft. Supply Public Schools. A�er one year, he moved to 

Oklahoma Union Public Schools where he taught math 

and coached baseball and football for three years. He 

then spent one year at Lindsay Public Schools in the 

same role before moving to Aline-Cleo to begin a career 

in administration as the K-12 Principal. 

  �e next stop was at Canton Public Schools where 

he spent �ve years as the high school principal. His 

�rst experience as superintendent was at Ryan Public 

Schools. A�er 7 years at Ryan Public Schools, he landed 

in his current role as the Superintendent of Chisholm 

Public Schools where he is in his second year.
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NOC to honor distinguished alums March 29

Distinguished 
Alumni Spotlights

Marcus Chapman (Class of 2002)

    Northern Oklahoma College alumni Marcus Chapman, Dineo Heilmann, and Marshall Reigh will be inducted into 

the NOC Distinguished Alumni Hall of Fame March 29 at NOC Tonkawa.

  �e three inductees will be honored in ceremonies during the NOC Alumni and Friends Reunion Dinner in the 

Renfro Center at NOC Tonkawa at 5 p.m. on Saturday, March 29.

  �e public is invited to the event and all NOC Alumni and Friends of the college are encouraged to attend, according 

to Kayla Wooderson, Director of Alumni and Community Relations. �e deadline for reservations is March 14.  

Reservations are required; Tickets for the Dinner and Banquet are $25 per person. 

  NOC will present the Alumni Legacy Scholarship as well as recognize the Class of 1975. 

  For reservations or for more information, contact Wooderson at 580-628-6473 or e-mail kayla.wooderson@noc.edu. 

To make reservations online, visit www.noc.edu/alumni and then click on “Alumni and Friends Reunion Form.”



4

   In 1985, Dineo Heilmann started his teaching career 

as the band director for the Chelsea Public School 

system in Chelsea, Oklahoma.  Dineo le� Chelsea 

in 1988 to become the Instrumental Director at 

Northern Oklahoma College and to later serve as Fine 

Arts Division Chair from 1990 to 2017.  

  He received his Associate degree from Northern 

Oklahoma College, his Bachelor of Music Education 

from Oklahoma State University where he was named 

Outstanding Music Student his senior year.  He then 

received a fellowship to complete his Master of Music 

Education degree at Wichita State University.  

  He was named 1991’s Outstanding Young Bandmaster 

for the state of Oklahoma by Phi Beta Mu.  He has had 

the honor of working with famed conductor Eugene 

Corporon, renowned composer Jack Stamp and has 

performed in a master class for Richard Stoltzman. 

  Heilmann has been honored twice by the Northern 

Oklahoma College board of Regents, the �rst with a 

“Resolution” of outstanding contribution to music 

culture and the second he was honored along with his 

father with a “Resolution” for the 50th anniversary 

of the Roustabouts for “50 years of inspiring 

performances”. 

  In 2014, the city of Tonkawa named him “Citizen 

of the Year.”  In 2015 Tonkawa High School named 

Mr. Heilmann as “Friends of Education” for raising 

money to purchase a Steinway grand piano for their 

Events Center. 

  He appeared annually with the Northern Gala 

Orchestra since its inception in 1996, under the baton 

of Conductor Gerald Steichen, performing traditional 

clarinet literature.  Dineo has been so lucky as to 

have performed with New York Philharmonic Violist 

Dorian Rence and such soprano artists as Loraine 

Ernst, Julie McCoy, and Janet Gray.  

  In 2000 he participated in the Higher Education 

Leadership Academy.

  He has served as the representative for Junior/

Community Colleges for the Oklahoma Association 

of Schools of Music.  He has been a member of the 

Music Educators National Conference, Oklahoma 

Music Educators Association, and Phi Beta Mu.

Dineo Heilmann (Class of 1982)

Distinguished 
Alumni

Hall of Fame
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   Marshall Reigh a 1997 Graduate of Yale High School, 

earned his Associate of Science Degree from Northern 

Oklahoma College in 1999.  

  Reigh spent all of his K-12 years going to Yale Public 

Schools spending his free time with his friends in 

the outdoors.  Upon graduation he moved north to 

Tonkawa along with a lot of those same people to 

begin their higher education at NOC.  

  A�er obtaining his associate degree, he went on to 

UCO and a�er a year of the metro life jumped ship 

to �nish his undergraduate at NWOSU in Alva with a 

Bachelor of Science in Criminal Justice and a Biology 

minor.  

  A few months a�er graduation he married his wife 

of 20 years whom he met at NOC and began his 

current career as an Oklahoma State Game Warden, 

his original duty assignment was in Kay and Grant 

counties.  He later was stationed in Grant where he 

remains today.  

  He was selected as the 8th District Warden of the year 

3x and was named Oklahoma State Game Warden of 

the Year for 2024.  

  As a second-generation Game Warden, he knew 

going into the job that relationships in the community 

are of great importance and became involved with 

the local schools and conservation groups as soon as 

he could.  Teaching classes to all ages from Pre-K to 

college, he is able to make a bigger impact with the 

sporting public than could be made with only using a 

citation book.  

  Reigh currently resides in Medford and is involved 

in his community school volunteering his time as 

Vice President of the Board of Education. He is also 

the President of the Oklahoma State Game Warden 

Association and Vice President of the Pheasants 

Forever Chapter, President of the Grant County 

Youth Shooting Club. He teaches classes at Autry Tech 

on all manners of Hunting and Fishing sports and 

volunteers his time with both Archery in the Schools 

teams in his county.  

  His favorite time is still spent outdoors sharing his 

love of outdoor pursuits with his 13-year-old daughter 

Sydney and other youth who he takes a�eld.  

  �e event registration will be held from 4:30 p.m. 

– 5 p.m. in the Renfro Center lobby with dinner at 5 

p.m. in the banquet room.  �e NOC Division of Fine 

Arts is hosting a “Play in a Day” event at the Kinzer 

Performing Arts Center at 7:30 p.m.  �e event is free 

to the public.

  Northern Oklahoma College, the state’s �rst public 

two-year community college, is a multi-campus, land-

grant institution that provides high quality, accessible, 

and a�ordable educational opportunities and services.  

  NOC serves nearly 4,000 students through the home 

campus in Tonkawa, branch in Enid, and NOC/OSU 

Gateway Program in Stillwater.  Of these students 

about 80% receive �nancial aid and/or scholarships. 

75% of NOC students complete their degree with zero 

debt. 

  �e college is accredited by the Higher Learning 

Commission and o�ers associate degrees in three 

general areas: Arts, Science and Applied Science; 

the Accreditation Council for Business Schools and 

Programs; and the Accreditation Commission for 

Education and Nursing.

   For more information about Northern Oklahoma 

College please call (580) 628-6208 or visit the NOC 

website at www.noc.edu.

Marshall Reigh (Class of 1999)
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That’s No Bull Revue
Alumni Group

An NOC Alumni group participated in the 

“�at’s No Bull Revue” during NOC Tonkawa 

Homecoming Week. �e group performed 

a skit related to the show “�e Golden 

Bachelor” with the contestants dressing up in 

di�erent generational eras. Other groups that 

participated included students, faculty, and 

sta�.
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WWW.NOCMAVS.COM

NJCAA NATIONALS

WRESTLING SEND OFFWRESTLING SEND OFF
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Scholarship PRESENTATIONS

   Northern Oklahoma College Men’s Basketball player Xon Williams was awarded the Jared Weiberg 
Endowed Memorial Scholarship Monday night before the NOC men faced Murray State.
  Williams is a freshman from Millwood High School in Oklahoma City, Oklahoma.
  �e Jared Weiberg Endowed Scholarship is presented to a walk-on player or student assistant manager 
of the Maverick team whose qualities include a strong work ethic, loyalty, unsel�shness, and a passion for 
basketball.  Williams will receive a $1,000 scholarship.
  Weiberg’s father Mick, coached the Mavs from 1987-2006 and also served NOC as Dean of Student 
A�airs.
  Presenting the scholarship award certi�cate were NOC President Diana Morris Watkins, Sheri Snyder, 
Vice President for Development & Community Relations, Ryan Paul (representing the Weiberg family), 
and NOC Mavs coach Brandon Gossett.
  Williams was joined by his father, Xon Williams.
  Williams’ name will be inscribed on the Jared Weiberg Memorial Plaque which is on display in the 
Vineyard Library/Administration Building.  
  “Xon is a high character student athlete whose relentless drive and positive attitude make him the perfect 
recipient of the Jared Weiberg Memorial Scholarship,” said coach Gossett.
  Northern Oklahoma College, the state’s �rst public two-year community college, is a multi-campus, 
land-grant institution that provides high quality, accessible, and a�ordable educational opportunities and 
services.  
  NOC serves nearly 4,000 students through the home campus in Tonkawa, branch in Enid, and 
NOC/OSU Gateway Program in Stillwater.  Of these students about 80% receive �nancial aid and/or 
scholarships. 75% of NOC students complete their degree with zero debt. 
  �e college is accredited by the Higher Learning Commission and o�ers associate degrees in three 
general areas: Arts, Science and Applied Science; the Accreditation Council for Business Schools and 
Programs; and the Accreditation Commission for Education and Nursing.

   
For more information about Northern Oklahoma College please call 

(580) 628-6208 or visit the NOC website at www.noc.edu.  

Xon Williams received the Jared Weiberg Endowed Memorial 

Scholarship at NOC’s game against Murray State Monday night. 

Pictured (L-R):  NOC Vice President for Community Relations & Development Sheri Snyder; NOC 
President Diana Morris Watkins, William’s father Xon, Xon Williams, Ryan Paul (representing the 
Weiberg family), and Mavs’ coach Brandon Gossett. (photo by Shiloh Martin/Northern Oklahoma 
College)

Xon Williams named Jared Weiberg 

Endowed Memorial Scholarship recipient
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Northern Oklahoma College sophomore basketball 
player Levi O’Brien received the Donald R. Hays 
Scholarship �ursday night.
  �e scholarship is for the 2024-25 academic year.
  �e late Ms. Eleanor Hays established this scholarship 
is 1991 in memory of her husband, Mr. Donald R. Hays, 
who was a former basketball player at Northern (at the 
time it was called the University Preparatory School) 
and the University of Oklahoma.
 O’Brien receives the $1,000 scholarship award for being 
a male sophomore basketball player who attained the 
highest-grade point average during the fall semester at 
Northern Oklahoma College.  He is an Arts and Science 
major who graduated from Columbine High School in 
Columbine, Colorado.
  Presenting the scholarship certi�cate is Diana Morris 
Watkins, NOC President; Sheri Snyder, Vice President 
for Development & Community Relations; Mavs’ 
Coach Brandon Gossett, and Ryan Paul, NOC Dean of 
Students.
  “Levi is the greatest representation of what a student 
athlete embodies,” said coach Brandon Gossett.  “His 
commitment to academics alongside with his hard work 
on the court, has earned him the honor of receiving the 

Donald R Hays Scholarship.”
  Northern Oklahoma College, the state’s �rst public 
two-year community college, is a multi-campus, land-
grant institution that provides high quality, accessible, 
and a�ordable educational opportunities and services. 
  NOC serves nearly 4,000 students through the home 
campus in Tonkawa, branch in Enid, and NOC/OSU 
Gateway Program in Stillwater.  Of these students about 
80% receive �nancial aid and/or scholarships. 75% of 
NOC students complete their degree with zero debt.
  �e college is accredited by the Higher Learning 
Commission and o�ers associate degrees in three 
general areas: Arts, Science and Applied Science; 
the Accreditation Council for Business Schools and 
Programs; and the Accreditation Commission for 
Education and Nursing.

Levi O’Brien was named the winner of the Donald Hays 

Scholarship for the 2024-25 season.

Pictured (L-R):  Sheri Snyder, Vice President for Development & Community Relations; NOC President 
Diana Morris Watkins, Levi O’Brien, Mavs Coach Brandon Gossett, Ryan Paul, NOC Dean of Students.  
(photo by Shiloh Martin/NOC)

Levi O’Brien named Donald Hays Scholarship winner

For more information about Northern Oklahoma College please call 
(580) 628-6208 or visit the NOC website at www.noc.edu.  
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 Northern Oklahoma College Athletic Training student 
Lyndey Wilda received the Nevona Kegans scholarship 
for athletic training �ursday night at NOC.
   Kegans, a 1961 alumna of Northern Oklahoma Junior 
College; was a member of the Mavettes, the Women’s 
Basketball Team and served as dorm proctor in Easterling 
Hall.  
  She returned to her alma mater in 1963 where she served 
in many capacities within the athletic and student a�airs 
department. 
  She was instrumental in establishing the athletic training 
program at Northern and retired as Dean of Women and 
HPE&R division chair a�er serving the institution for 40 
years. 
  Kegans’ commitment to Northern and continued 
support will provide students a chance to pursue their 
higher educational goals at Northern Oklahoma College. 
  Wilda, this year’s winner, is a Biological Science Pre-Med 
and HPE&R Athletic Training major. 
  She is also a member of the Maverick Women’s Wrestling 
team. She is the daughter of Mike and Stacy Wilda and a 
graduate of Perry High School. 
  She is the 8th recipient of this award and is receiving a 
$500 scholarship. 

  Joining Wilda on the court was her mother, Stacy Wilda.
  Representing Nevona Kegans in her absence, and 
presenting the scholarship certi�cate to Wilda were 
HPE&R Instructor and Division Chair, Suzi Brown and 
Athletic Trainer, Summer McClure. Assisting with the 
presentation are NOC President Diana Morris Watkins, 
Director of Development and Donor Relations Candy 
Oller, and Athletic Director Alan Foster.  Northern 
Oklahoma College, the state’s �rst public two-year 
community college, is a multi-campus, land-grant 
institution that provides high quality, accessible, and 
a�ordable educational opportunities and services. 
  NOC serves nearly 4,000 students through the home 
campus in Tonkawa, branch in Enid, and NOC/OSU 
Gateway Program in Stillwater.  Of these students about 
80% receive �nancial aid and/or scholarships. 75% of 
NOC students complete their degree with zero debt.
  �e college is accredited by the Higher Learning 
Commission and o�ers associate degrees in three 
general areas: Arts, Science and Applied Science; 
the Accreditation Council for Business Schools and 
Programs; and the Accreditation Commission for 
Education and Nursing.

NOC student Lyndey Wilda received the Nevona Kegans Athletic Training 

Scholarship at �ursday’s Homecoming Basketball game against Eastern. 

 Pictured (L-R):  Director of Development and Donor Relations Candy Oller, NOC President Diana 
Morris Watkins, Stacy Wilda, Lyndey Wilda, HPE&R Division Chair Suzi Brown, Athletic Trainer 
Summer McClure, Athletic Director Alan Foster.  (photo by Shiloh Martin/NOC)

Lyndey Wilda earns Nevona Kegans Athletic Training Scholarship

For more information about Northern Oklahoma College please call 
(580) 628-6208 or visit the NOC website at www.noc.edu.  
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�e Leo Canaday Memorial Scholarship was awarded 
to Alanna Williams as the recipient for the 2025-2026 
academic year.  
  Williams is a freshman Health, Physical Education & 
Recreation major from Hartshorne, Oklahoma.
  �e Leo Canaday Memorial Scholarship was established in 
2004 by Canaday’s wife, Pat. �rough the generous support 
of family and friends, this scholarship provides students an 
opportunity to pursue their educational goals at Northern 
Oklahoma College in Tonkawa and is presented to a 
member of the NOC Women’s Basketball team. 
  Leo Canaday attended Northern Oklahoma Junior College 
in 1954 and was a member of the Maverick Football team. 
He obtained his Bachelor Degree and Master’s Degree from 
Southwestern Oklahoma State University. Leo returned to 
NOJC in 1963 where he served as Athletic Director and 
Physical Education Department Chairman for 30 years, 
retiring in 1993. 
  While at Northern he coached football, men’s and women’s 
basketball, track, tennis and golf. His women’s basketball 
teams won seven conference championships, one regional 
championship, a 3rd place �nish at the 1975 National 
Tournament and a National Championship in 1979. 
  He was named conference Coach of the Year seven times, 
and was named Regional and National Coach of the Year in 
1979. In 2004 he was honored with the Northern Oklahoma 
College Distinguished Alumni Award. 

  Representing the Canaday family were Leo’s daughter, 
Vicki Canaday Hardesty and husband Allen, Mikaela 
Hardesty (great granddaughter of Leo) and Leo Hardesty 
(great grandson of Leo).  Canaday’s daughter, Lisa, watched 
via Livestream from Florida.
  Assisting in presenting the scholarship certi�cate to 
Williams was Lady Maverick’s Head Coach Greg Krause, 
Vice President for Development & Community Relations 
Sheri Snyder, Director of Development and Donor Relations 
Candy Oller, and NOC Athletic Director Alan Foster.  
Williams’ mother, Melissa, and sister, Krislyn were present 
for the award.
  Northern Oklahoma College, the state’s �rst public two-
year community college, is a multi-campus, land-grant 
institution that provides high quality, accessible, and 
a�ordable educational opportunities and services.  
  NOC serves nearly 4,000 students through the home 
campus in Tonkawa, branch in Enid, and NOC/OSU 
Gateway Program in Stillwater.  Of these students about 
80% receive �nancial aid and/or scholarships. 75% of NOC 
students complete their degree with zero debt. 
  �e college is accredited by the Higher Learning 
Commission and o�ers associate degrees in three general 
areas: Arts, Science and Applied Science; the Accreditation 
Council for Business Schools and Programs; and the 
Accreditation Commission for Education and Nursing.

 Alanna Williams was named the recipient of the Leo Canaday Memorial 
Scholarship Tuesday night before the NOC Lady Mavs hosted NOC Enid. 

Pictured (L-R):  Vice President for Development & Community Relations Sheri Snyder, Director of 
Development and Donor Relations Candy Oller, Alan Hardesty, Leo Hardesty, Mikaela Hardesty, Vicki 
Hardesty, Alanna Williams, Melissa Williams, Krislyn Williams, Lady Mavs Coach Greg Krause, Athletic 
Director Alan Foster.  (photo by Shiloh Martin/NOC)

Alanna Williams earns Leo Canaday Memorial Scholarship

For more information about Northern Oklahoma College please call 
(580) 628-6208 or visit the NOC website at www.noc.edu.  
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Diana Morris Watkins’ Northern Oklahoma College presidency 
was made o�cial as the 15th President for NOC. 
  Watkins has served as president since May 2024 when she was 
appointed president by NOC regents but Tuesday, she was o�cially 
inaugurated as the NOC president with an investiture ceremony at 
the Kinzer Performing Arts Center on the Tonkawa campus.
  Watkins explained her vision for NOC in her presidential address.
  “When I met with the NOC Board of Regents about the possibility 
of continuing to serve as president beyond the interim period, 
she said. “I presented them with a document that outlined my 
vision for the future of Northern Oklahoma College, building on 
previous successes of the college and pointing to a pathway for 
future successes. I broke apart our mission statement and outlined 
what I thought it truly meant for this institution and for my role as 
president, con�dent that if given the opportunity I could lead our 
extremely capable executive team as we take a look at our processes 
and procedures searching for ways to create the most e�cient and 
e�ective path forward for our students.”
  “I think it’s pretty cool to have spent the past twenty years of 
my life working at the state’s �rst public community college,” she 
added. “Its rich history is beautifully showcased in the AD Buck 
museum. I’m also excited for all of you to get a chance to see 
that some of the rich history showcased through stories of our 
outstanding alumni which are displayed here in the hallways of the 
Kinzer Performing Arts Center as Faces of NOC and through the 
Distinguished Alumni showcased out front in the Eleanor Hayes 
Gallery.”
  “Being a multi-campus institution allows us to provide some 
unique programming in di�erent areas,” she said. “As your 
President, I pledged to have a regular presence on each of NOC’s 
three campuses and in each of the four communities where 
we o�er coursework. I hope those of you who are active in the 
Tonkawa, Enid, Stillwater and Ponca City communities have 
already recognized that is a priority for me. �e partnerships 
with the local chambers in these communities, with workforce 
and economic development leaders, with Autry, Meridian, and 
Pioneer Technology Centers, with the University Center in Ponca 
City, Oklahoma State University in Stillwater, and Northwestern 
Oklahoma State University in Enid are vitally important to the 
successes of Northern Oklahoma College, and I will continue 

to foster relationships with each of those groups throughout my 
tenure.”
  “Providing “high-quality, accessible and a�ordable educational 
opportunities and services” requires a strong emphasis on 
professional development and a strong focus on continuous 
improvement,” she said. “Accessibility is a current strength for 
NOC through online and Online live course o�erings but we can 
improve how we serve students with diverse needs. replicated in 
other communities and are currently working to create in more.” 
  NOC President’s Emeritus Dr. Cheryl Evans and Dr. Joe Kinzer 
and the NOC Board of Regents presented the Symbols of the O�ce 
to Watkins.
  In introducing Watkins, Dr. Evans said she asked those that 
worked her to sum her up in one word. 
  �ose descriptive words for Watkins include “driven, 
authentic, optimistic, visionary, energetic, smart, engaged, witty, 
approachable, capable, genuine, rational, objective, passionate, 
purpose-driven, wise, astute, sharp, and resilient.”
  “�ese words describe the impact that she has already made on 
the NOC community and what kind of a team player she is,” Evans 
said. 
  Tonkawa’s Kevin Ditmore and Enid’s Bert Mackie each spoke 
about the Tonkawa and Enid communities and NOC’s value in 
those communities. Sondra Ladd, the pastor at First Christian 
Church in Stillwater, gave the invocation and benediction. 
  Dennis Casey, the Oklahoma State Regents for Higher Education, 
spoke regarding NOC’s mission in the education community.
  T. L. Walker, the Executive Director of Standing Bear Foundation 
and the Northern Oklahoma College Tribal Institute, gave Watkins 
a Native American Blessing.
  �e NOC Choir and Concert Band performed the Pledge of 
Allegiance, ‘For Good, and the NOC Alma Mater.
  �e event was followed by a reception at the Renfro Center.
  Watkins served NOC as a language arts instructor at NOC 
Stillwater, later as the Vice President for NOC Stillwater, and 
then as Vice President for Academic A�airs before taking over as 
interim president in January 2024.

https://www.noc.edu/development/alumni/photo-gallery/

NOC holds Investiture for Diana Morris Watkins



Nominate a Nursing Instructor
Deadline for Consideration: April 1, 2025

DAISY Award �nalist must attend the May 2, 2025 Nurses’ Pinning for consideration.

Honor the inspirational in�uence our 
Nursing Faculty provide their students everyday.

THE DAISY AWARD FOR 

EXTRAORDINARY NURSING FACULTY
at Northern Oklahoma College

�e DAISY Award for Extraordinary Nursing Faculty was established 
by �e DAISY Foundation in memory of J. Patrick Barnes who died 
at age 33 from Immune thrombocytopenia (ITP), an auto-immune 
disease. �e Barnes Family was awestruck by the clinical skills, caring 
and compassion of the nurses who cared for Patrick. �ey created this 
international award to demonstrate appreciation to faculty for their 
commitment and inspirational in�uence on their nursing students 

and to say thank you to nursing faculty everywhere.

To Nominate a Nursing Faculty Member, visit:
https://www.noc.edu/academics/academic-divisions/nursing-division/daisy-award/

Or scan the QR code below with your smartphone camera.

Life changing.
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Community Members Spotted on Campus

2025 enid Leadership CLass2025 enid Leadership CLass

2025 BLaCkweLL Leadership CLass2025 BLaCkweLL Leadership CLass

2025 Tonkawa Leadership CLass2025 Tonkawa Leadership CLass
Several community groups joined us on our campuses earlier in the year to learn 

about our various programs at Northern Oklahoma College.

2025 ponCa CiTy Leadership CLass2025 ponCa CiTy Leadership CLass
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MARCH

  4   Planetarium Show
 Enid 7 pm

6-9 Spring Musical - Rock of Ages
          KPAC, NOC Tonkawa 7:30 pm

10  NOCF Annual Donor  
 Recognition Event 
 Renfro Center, NOC Tonkawa

29  NOC Alumni & Friends 
 Reunion/Hall of Fame Induction 
 Ceremony
 Renfro Center, NOC Tonkawa

APRIL
  

  1   Planetarium Show

 Enid 7 pm

  3   Lectureship Diamond Rio 
 - NOC Tonkawa
 Dinner 6 pm Renfro Center  
 Concert 7 pm KPAC

12 Roustabouts Bene�t Show  
 KPAC, Tonkawa 7:30 pm

27 Choir, Band & Madrigals Concert, 
          2 pm, KPAC

MAY
 

  2   “�e Gathering” Osage Hotel &   
     Casino, Ponca City OK
             Agriculture Event (Tentative) 

  2   Nurses Pinning

 Tonkawa 7 pm

  2   DMI Student Showcase, 

          11 am, Wilkin Hall 

  3   Commencement

 Tonkawa 9:30 am

 Enid/Stillwater 2:30 pm

Upcoming

Events
Mark Your Calendar

By joining the NOC Alumni Association 

as a Lifetime Member, you will receive 

an NOC Customized Swag Box.
 

A portion of your dues will go to an Alumni Legacy 

Scholarship which will be available to those children 

and grandchildren of NOC graduates who are current 

members of the Association. The other portion of the 

money will go to fund our alumni events.

NOC Alumni Association

ANNUAL 

MEMBERSHIP

 • $25 Individual

 • $35 Joint

LIFETIME 

MEMBERSHIP

 • $200 Individual

 • $300 Joint

For more information on Membership Benefits or Online Payment 

click on the following link: 

https://www.noc.edu/development/alumni/noc-alumni-and-friends-membership/
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The Northern Oklahoma College Foundation is a non-profit corporation organized under IRS 501(c) (3),  
and receives and manages private gifts on behalf of the College. There are a wide range of gift 

opportunities at Northern.  

Wherever your interests lie, there is a place for you to contribute and make a difference. We encourage you to 
check out our website at http://www.noc.edu/foundation/ to view the donor wish list. Development staff are 

available to assist you with information.

We look forward to another exciting year of being part of Northern’s family as well as working together with 
you to promote NOC, its programs and students. We encourage you to get involved!

To Give: Go To https://www.noc.edu/development/foundation/give-online/

How to Get Involved

Subscribe Now

To Unsubscribe: Email alumni@noc.edu


